
I am writing to object to the plans of opening it up to building for these reasons.
1. Enfield has a high population of protected species such as greater crested newts that is 
declining globally and as such it will misplace or kill many individuals.
2. We are living in a climate emergency which makes every green area more valuable 
while it's true that Enfield council has spoken about planting more woodlands to help 
combat climate change it will take up to 30 years for these woodlands to mature.
3. Enfield roads will not be able to take such a massive increase in population the roads 
will need extensive work and upgrading.
4. Local medical facilities will not cope with the increase in population.
Thanks,
 


